
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 89.2%  Kingfishers 94.1% Jackdaws 98% Hummingbirds 96.4% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.4% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Sports Day Could you please ensure that your child brings their trainers and a raincoat. 

Parents - can you bring your umbrellas (just in case) and something to sit on! 

And...dont forget your picnic if you have not ordered one from Ayesha.  There will be no school 

hot lunches on that day. 

The Friends will be selling Krispy Kreme Doughnuts from 12 - The Friends will be selling Krispy 

Kreme Doughnuts at Sports Day on Monday 24th June from 12 noon until 2.30. 

They will cost £1.00 each or a box of 12 for £10. Cash only as there is no card machine. 

It is anticipated that these delicious doughnuts will sell fast, so first come, first served. 
 

School Disco The school disco will take place on Friday 21st June 2024.  

KS1/Reception disco 3.15-4.15 followed by snacks, drinks and film club until 5.15 

KS2 Yrs 3-6 Snacks, drinks and film club after school, followed by disco 4.15-5.15 

£4 per child, payable via Parentmail  

If your child does not wish to attend, please let the Office know so we can remove from 

ParentMail.  Also, if you are able to help out, could you let a member of The Friends know or 

the school office.  Thank you. 

 

Norfolk Show 26th June  Please note that Hummingbirds and Jackdaws will be attending 

the show. We will be returning to school before the end of the school day. Please note that the 

children will need to bring their lunch in a back pack – 2 straps on their back eg not a plastic 

bag. If your child is having a school packed lunch, please provide the back pack. Water bottles 

– They need to be a reusable bottle so they can be refilled, eg not a carton. School uniform 
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needs to be worn and sunhat/sunscreen to be taken. Don’t forget to complete the consent form 

and lunch order form on ParentMail. 

 

Moving Classes The children will be moving up to their new classes, just for the mornings, on 

the 9th and 10th July in preparation for the new school year. The early transition means any 

concerns they may have had at changing class can be dealt with before the summer. 

 

Norfolk Show Traffic It is the Norfolk Show on 26th and 27th June and the roads will be 

very busy, so please allow extra time for your journey. 

 

Bag2Schools   Please look out for the plastic bag and leaflet in your child’s bag.  The Friends 

are excited to announce that The Bawburgh School is participating in a Bags2School clothing 

collection to help raise funds for our school outside pond area. This is a fantastic opportunity 

to have a summer clear out and support our pupils at the same time! 

 

Bags2School will be collecting the following items: 

 

Clothes, Paired shoes, Handbags, Hats, Bags and ties, Scarves and jewellery, Bras, Socks and 

belts, Soft toys, Curtains, Towels and Bedding 

 

Please ensure all items are clean and in good condition. Your donations will make a significant 

difference, and every contribution helps not only the school but less fortunate people. The 

items are exported to various countries worldwide, where thrift markets flourish, providing 

affordable clothing to disadvantaged individuals. 

 

The Collection Date is Tuesday 25th June, please bring all items bagged into the school on 

either Monday 24th June or Tuesday 25th June. 

 

We appreciate your support and look forward to a raising some money! 

 

Non Uniform Day Message from the Friends - We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 

28th June to collect prizes for the Friends' tombola at the Duck Race. There is no payment 

needed, but please bring in one donation of a prize (suitable for children to win), for use in the 

tombola. Prizes can be good quality second hand donations, and extra donations are welcome! 

With many thanks from the Friends. 
 

Vacancies We have the following vacancies in September.   

Afterschool Club every afternoon 3.15 pm to 6 pm. 

If you are interested, please see Miss Stedman or email the Office. 

 



Swimming There will be no swimming for Kingfishers on 9th July as it is the whole school 

transition morning. 
 

Year 6 Can we politely ask that payments are kept up to date on ParentMail.  With the end of 

school year approaching, if bills are outstanding, we will not be able to remove you from 

ParentMail.   

 

 

KS2 Performance 16th July 2024 Bawburgh presents: Matilda.  Rehearsals are sounding 

great, so don’t forget to purchase your tickets on ParentMail.  You can purchase 2 tickets in 

total.  Either one for the afternoon and one for the evening, or 2 evening and 2 afternoon.  

Performances at 2pm and 5pm.  
 

Year 6 Leavers Lunch  We will be serving afternoon tea and drinks on Monday 15th July at 

1 pm for the Year 6 leavers and parents/carers.  This will be followed by a school celebration 

assembly at 2 pm for Year 6 children and invited parents throughout the school.  Year 6 

parents, please complete the form on ParentMail for your lunch order. The cost is £5.00 per 

adult and £2.40 per child. 

 

The Friends Break the Rules Day Pay £1 to break the rules on July 17th.   Please bring cash in 

on the day. Break the rules day is simple, children can break as many of the following seven rules 

as they would like for one day and one day only!  The children will need to wear school uniform, 

with the crazy rule breaking items. 

Rule 1 - Students must have neat and tidy hair, no colour or extravagant styles *Come 

to school with crazy hair, the wilder and wackier the better!* 

Rule 2 - Students must not wear nail varnish or temporary tattoos or face glitter *add 

nail varnish, glitter or temporary tattoos to your look for the day!* 

Rule 3 - Students must wear school shoes *wear your trainers or other closed toe shoes to 

school for the day* 

Rule 4 - Students must wear school socks or tights *show your true colours with your socks or 

tights, colourful, patterned, different lengths and styles, the more exciting the better!* 

Rule 5 – No squash in water bottles * still no Fizzy in water bottle,  but any flavour squash is 

okay!* 

Rule 6 – No pyjamas * wear your most comfortable pyjamas* 

Rule 7 – All clothes must look smart * you can wear clothes upside-down, back to front, the 

crazier the better!* 
 



Diary Dates  

Bawburgh Youth Club 28.06.24 

Bawburgh Duck Race 13.07.24 

Barford Summer Fete 22.06.24 

 


